
LIBRARIAN’S REPORT

April Meeting held on March 31, 2014
a. Action Item:

1. Closing on Sat. April 19th: Since we are closed on Good Friday, April 18th, we usually we close on Saturday as well.  
For your consideration:  The board needs to present a motion, discussion, and vote on to close on Saturday, April 19th.
b.  SHARE Update: 
The Illinois Heartland Library System (IHLS) announced during their board meeting on March 25th, that they will be receiving a grant in the amount of  $996,242 to grow SHARE membership.  The largest library network in the United States will be growing as SHARE will add new members like Marissa Public Library District as well as encourage and hopefully automated libraries such as Sparta school district, Coulterville Public, Tilden Public or any of the Evansville public libraries.
Since they will be adding new members—31 libraries on planning to join SHARE—the grant will allow IHLS to maintain the same membership fees for FY15.  Ours current fees are estimated to be $3200.  As more SHARE members join SHARE, it is possible that our fees will be lower in the future.  Also, we will be eligible to get new re-stick receipt printers for our workstations.
c.  Donations/Memorials:  NONE
d. Coming Events:
March 31
Board of Trustee Meeting


7pm

April  9
          Movers & Shakers Story Time

11am

April 16
         Movers & Shakers Story Time

          11am

April 18  
Library Closed

Respectfully submitted by C. Stupegia
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